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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   
 

Friday 6th December—Non uniform day— colour raffle  
 

Friday 6th December —Rock Steady Concert—9.15am  
 

Thursday 12th December—EYFS & KS1 Nativity—9.30am & 1.30pm 
 

Friday 13th December—Pantomime Trip for Reception to Year 6 children 
 

Tuesday 17th December—Christmas Party Day—No Uniform day  
 

Wednesday 18th December—KS2 Carol concert  
 

Thursday 19th December—Christmas jumper day  , Christmas Party 
Lunch  & end of term—School finishes at 2pm for the Christmas Holidays 

 
Monday 6th January 2025—Return back to School 

 
Admission to Sharples primary school  

September 2025 
 

If you, or anyone you know, has a child that is 4 
between 1 September 2024 and 31 August 2025, 

applications for a primary school must be submitted 
before Wednesday, 15 January 2025. 

 
If you know anyone who is looking at primary school 

admissions for the next academic year and they 
would like to look around our school, please contact 

the office to make an appointment.   

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 94% 
       Yr 1 99.7%         Yr 4 98.1% 
       Yr 2 98.6%         Yr 5 98.1%  
       Yr 3 97.7%         Yr 6 95.3%  

 

 

 

Christmas Party Lunch  

Our Christmas Party Lunch is on Thursday 19th December. 

If you child usually has a packed lunch , they may choose to have a 

Christmas Party lunch on this day , priced £2.55 , though it will be 

free for children in Reception , Year 1 and Year 2 and others who are 

entitled to a free school meal.  

 

Please order through the Weduc 

App by the 6th  

December — 

late requests unfortunately,  

cannot be  

accommodated.  

 

Menu may be subject to change  

Asda Rewards 

We currently have raised £367 on the  

ADSA rewards app!  

This school fundraising scheme is running 

for 15 more days!  

If you have not already downloaded ASDA 

Rewards, and you shop at ASDA, please 

download the app and register Sharples 

Primary School for Cashpot for Schools and  

hopefully we can raise even more money 

for our school!  

Thank you !  

Christmas Pantomime Trip for Reception—Year 6 

We are taking the children to watch Cinderella at St 

Georges Hall in Blackburn on the 13th December – 

The cost is £14.00 per person , please can the con-

sent slips and payment be sent to School by Friday 

22nd November , Thank you. 

 

 

A magical pantomime featuring great songs, dazzling 

dance routines, stunning scenery, beautiful costumes, 

lots of laughs and amazing special effects.  

More information regarding our  

Christmas movie night and tickets for the  

Colour Raffle, EYFS Navity and  

KS2 Carol concert coming soon. 

 

For the safety of children and parents/carers and in 

consideration of local residents , we urge you to 

park in a safe and sensible place.  

We have had several complaints from residents 

and other concerned parents about double parking 

and the speed cars are driving at. 


